THE BULLETIN

THE ROTARY CLUB OF INVERLOCH Inc.

VOLUME 22, NUMBER 17, Wednesday 24th of October 2007.

TONIGHT'S MEETING

Venue: The Inlet Hotel

Chairman: Paul Everitt

Sergeant @ Arms Bruce Mitchell.

Program: Presentation on Organ Donation

by Marilyn Warren.

Nominations for 2008/9 Officers due.

Fellowship: 6:15 for a 6:30 start. Come early and enjoy

Some fellowship with Inverloch Rotarians.

LOOKING AHEAD

DATE	PROGRAM	CHAIR
Wed 31 st October	No Meeting (see Friday 2 nd)	
Fri 2 nd November	5:30 Community Centre,	Ken Fisher
	Market set up.	
Sat & Sunday 3 rd & 4 th November	Rotary Craft Market and	Ken Fisher,
	Start Boat Raffle.	Bruce/lan B
Wed 7 th November	Club night, Inlet Hotel	Robin Warren
Wed 14 th Nov.	Club night, Board meeting	Ross Wise
	Inlet Hotel	
Wed 21 st Nov.	6pm "Broadbeach" Inverloch	tba

The Bulletin, Vol. 22, No. 17

Page 2.

Retirement Village.

7:30 pm Chinese Restaurant

Wed 28th Nov. Annual General Meeting. Marcus Hall

Inlet Hotel? tba

LAST MEETING Wednesday. 17th. Oct 2007

Venue: Wonthaggi Workman's Club

Sergeant @ Arms Paul Everitt & Assistant Pam Hall

Chairman: Ken Fisher.

Program: District Governor's annual visit.

Apologies: Ken Lehmann, Bruce Mitchell, Judy

Robertson, Isabella McLean, Robin

Warren.

Attendance: 13 out of 19 for a mediocre 68%

Heads and Tails: Conducted by Pam Hall.

Guests: Assistant DG, Michael Malone. John

Owen, Gary Sharrock, Clive Hollings, from RC of Wonthaggi.Kathy Everitt,

District Governor Janet thanked our Club for our efforts so far this year and congratulated us for our recent increase in membership. She reminded us that Polio disease still exists in small pockets of 3 or 4 countries and needs a final push to vaccinate all children in those remote areas. When donating to Foundation we can direct the money to "POLIO PLUS".

Janet also enlightened us as to what goes on at District Governor's Training Seminars, with and short video of one of their better guest speakers. Don't we wish all of our Guest Speakers were as entertaining??

She gave Marcus and Ian some contacts names to help us obtain grants from the compulsory Community Funds from Poker machines and encouraged us to return this money to the community through Rotary projects.

The Bulletin, Vol. 22, No. 17

Page 3.

Later in the year Assistant Governor Michael plans to held a combined meeting with otherclubs in our local group with David Lowden as speaker to give us some training on application s for Foundation and District Grants.

Janet believes the Rotary Club of Narre Warren has the best promotional flyer she has seen, and we could contact PDG Ray Stewart to get a copy and any approval to plagerize it.

She also suggested that quality "visitor information signs" along our foreshore walking paths and in our Rotary Parks could be funded by including small adverts from commercial sponsors.

One example to see is "Sale Common" Heritage walk.

She thanked our club for participating in the Youth Exchange program and encouraged us to consider another "shared" exchange, this time with a City/Suburban club in our district. Ross will get more info at PETs seminar.

Congratulations:

22nd Oct: Sue McCauley's Birthday

Ongoing Reminders:

- 1: Tuesday 6th of November, *Melbourne Cup Day.*All Members and their Partners are invited to "Eugenies Bed & Breakfast" on Ramsay Boulevade to watch the Cup running and enjoy some drinks and snack food. (Pres. Ian has more details) Cost is \$25 per head and proceeds go to support the Leongatha and Korumburra Hospitals.
- 2: Boat Raffle: We now have a new boat and bicycle to raffle.

 Sellers and Boat Transporters are still required.

 Volunteers please contact Bruce for ticket selling and lan

 Blackwell for boat transport roster. (Now urgent)
- 3: Club Dues, semi-annual of \$80.00 is payable now.
- 4: Rotary Centenary Park, Suggestions from members?



